                                                           Minutes HPC 05/08/2017.doc
                           Present: Lyn Romine, Shelagh Fagan, Nancy Marshall, Larry Folk


Old Business:
1. April 10th minutes approved unanimously
2. State Preservation Training. Workshops & tours reviewed.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]May Preservation Month, awards and newspaper article reviewed. Very positive response from the community, discussed publication of great letter from Phoenix-Hudson LLC on behalf of the team members unable to be present for the awards.



New Business:
1.  Resignation of Susan Hitchcock from HPC (moving) HPC members signed a card of thanks for Susan’s contribution to the HPC.
2. Application for HPC position by Colby Hunter.  Letter of application reviewed, excellent background in history and preservation, Lyn will move forward with the new member request process.
3. Places in Peril. Due June 12th. Nancy has taken over  from Shelagh.
4. Welcome Packets. Lyn requested someone take over this process. Larry volunteered.
Shelagh will post the necessary documents, letters, etc. on HPC website.




Next meeting: June 12th
Plaza Arts Center  7:00 p.m.

